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 Peter Wharfe OBJ2015/1026/P 15/03/2015  14:14:37 I object to these proposals as this development would cause substantial loss of light and privacy to flats 

in Farringdon Road that back on to this area. The current gap where this development is proposed is the 

only space to let in light on an already poorly lit area. It would also cause loss of privacy as it would 

overlook the same flats. 

The space is currently used for deliveries which would have to be done elsewhere causing considerable 

disruption and difficulty to local residences and businesses. 

Construction work in such a confined area would cause massive nuisance (noise, dust, early starts by 

contractors etc.) to adjacent homes and businesses (who have already been suffering for a number of 

years and for the foreseeable future from the Crossrail project).

I also have concerns for the suitability of emergency access and egress for any development in such a 

confined area.
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